
August 28, 2024 

Ms. Barbara Flynn Currie 
Chair 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
60 East VanBuren Street, Suite 630 
Chicago, IL 60605 

Dear Ms. Flynn Currie: 

Illinois 
Department of Commerce 
& Economic Opportunity 
JB Pritzker, Governor 

I am in receipt of your request that the Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity (hereafter 
"Department") perform an economic impact study, for Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards: 
Proposed 35 Ill. Adm. Code 242, Board Docket R24-l 7. 

The Department does not have the have the industrial engineering expertise to meaningfully participate 
in this docket. Therefore, I respectfully decline your request for the Department to perform an economic 
impact study. 

Sincerely, 

Isabel C Velez Diez 
Deputy Director. Policy Development, Planning, and Research 
Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity 
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